
Accessibility 

The Timmins Police Service strives to provide services that are accessible to all 

persons. Our website meets the standards set out by the Accessibility for Ontarians with 

Disabilities Act (AODA) 

You can modify your operating system and browser to make this website more 

accessible. The website runs best when accessed with the following internet browsers: 

• Google Chrome 

• Microsoft Edge 

• Apple Safari 

And with the following operating systems: 

• Microsoft Windows 

• Apple OS X 

To access alternative webpage settings, use the accessibility tool icon at the top left 

side of the screen. 

We work to meet the Accessibility for Ontarians with Disabilities Act (AODA) and 

Standard on Web Accessibility to the best of our knowledge. If you have found any 

inaccessible information or information which can be improved upon, we welcome your 

feedback to us by email. 

We also provide our policy and related documents to persons with disabilities in 

mutually agreed upon alternative formats upon request. Alternative formats can include 

but are not limited to large print or electronic files via email. 

For more information or to request a document in an alternative format, please contact 

us.  
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